
 

Volunteers Needed! 

 

Elementary Literacy Friends (ELF) is a volunteer-based 
tutoring program that helps Grade 2 students who are 
struggling with literacy.  ELF provides training, 
materials, feedback and all of the support necessary 
for the tutor to make a positive, lifelong impact not 
just on an individual child, but on how that child will 
contribute to society throughout his or her life. 

Volunteers do not need previous teaching experience, 
only a willingness to help and commit to the 
requirements of the program. 

Commitment:  Following an initial 3-hour training 
session, the volunteer is matched with a student and 
works with him or her for 1 hour at the end of the 
school day, 2 times a week for 10 weeks. 

To learn more about ELF or to apply to become a 
volunteer, visit us online at elementaryliteracynb.com. 


